
@stjudeslambeth                                              9th October 2020  

 

@stjudeslambeth                                                         27th Jan 2023 

 

What has Year 3 been up to? 

We have had a very busy and packed week in Year Three! We’ve been doing 

lots of practice for our upcoming Class Assembly and cannot wait to show our 

grown ups and the rest of St Jude’s! 

In maths we have started our new learning which is ‘Length and Perimeter’. 

We took it in turns to measure each other, objects in the classroom and then 

the classroom itself . 



For English we have been reading the book ‘The Rabbits’ by John Marsden and 

Shaun Tan. It’s about Rabbits who invade and take over the land of the 

Nunbats.  

We had lots of class discussions about what the Nunbats could do and then 

created ‘Save the Nunbats’ posters to raise awareness!  

What has Year 3 been up to? 



 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Disco 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Avery! Avery 
has been a real have-a-go hero this week, 
and I can see that she has been trying 
really hard with her learning. I’ve been really 
impressed with her 
efforts to prepare for our 
class assembly and she 
should be very proud of 
herself. Well done 
Avery! 
 

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday Star 
is  Charlie. Charlie has 
made fantastic 
contributions during our 
Humanities lesson this 
week. He has used 
brilliant subject specific 
language as well as 
applying his prior learning when answering  
questions.  Keep up the great work 
Charlie! 
 

Dojo Winners 
  

 With 310 points, this week’s 

 Class dojo winners are: 

 Year 1! 

  
You got most of your dojos this week for   
your fantastic listening! 
 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 
Reception’s Friday Star is  Chance for 
always making great choices in the 
classroom and on the playground” 

Class One’s Friday 
Star is Jama for  
working very well 
during our lesson on  
tens and ones. Well 
done Jama! 

Class Two’s Friday Star is Shanai. Shanai  
has recently joined us at St. Jude’s and has 
worked really hard in her writing lessons.  
She has used lots of wonderful adjectives  
and punctuation in her story writing.  
Well done Shanai! 

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star is Jorge.  
Jorge has really impressed 
us during our class 
assembly rehearsals! He 
has shown that he is really 
motivated and enthusiastic 
in his performance. You are 
such a superstar Jorge! 

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  Anna. Anna 
is beginning to really challenge herself 
with the types of books she is reading 
and even made a bookmark  to record 
new vocabulary 
words that she has  
learnt! 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Jacob, Year 6 

For being really supportive to a  younger 

child who was a bit confused. Thank you 

Jacob! 

Worker of the Week 

Mohamed, Year 6 

For your brilliant improvement in your 

handwriting this year! 



Half term holiday: Monday 13th February—Friday 16th February  

 

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 7th March and  Tuesday 4th July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Wednesday 8th February and Tuesday 23rd May—please note the change of 

date 

Year 4—Tuesday 31st January and Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 13th June 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops: 

Year 3 and 4  Author Visit —  Monday 30th January 

Reception, Year 1 and 2  Author  Visit  — Tuesday 31st January 

Year 5 and 6  Author Visit —  Tuesday 31st January 

Year 6 Trip to the Horniman Museum — Thursday 2nd February 

Year 6 Trip to the Science Museum — Tuesday 7th February 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Bikeability—Tuesday 31st January and Thursday 2nd February  

Course Details & Booking  

 

 

Important Dates 

Bikeability Cycle Training—Change of date 

https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/cycleconfident.com%2Fevents%2Ff60d65c9-c9f9-47e8-ad63-a1ed11afd1f2%2F/WDZBfTYN/c3Zh/Mv6-1V4WHS


Special Educational Needs & Disabilities 

Surgery 
 

Hello Parents, Carers and Friends of St Jude’s!  

 

In case we have not met, my name is Ms Fender. I am the SENDCo (Special 

Educational Needs and Disabilities Co-ordinator). 

 

I had been off due to illness, but am back and excited to re-start my SEND 

Surgery. These sessions are open to any parent or carer who has concerns 

that their child may be struggling to learn as a result of illness, have an 

existing condition, anxiety or something else… 

Who? Parents or Carers can meet with Ms Fender 

Why? My working days are Monday’s, Thursday’s and Friday’s, so I would 

like to offer a time solely dedicated to meeting with you about your 

concerns regarding your child’s challenges to access the curriculum.  

Where? You can choose to meet face-to-face or via telephone 

When? First Friday of the month  

Time? 10 minute slots between 09:30 and 12:30 

How? Telephone the Office and request to book for SEND surgery. Bookings 

can be made on the week of the surgery.  

 

Further support and information on the SEND Local Offer can be found on 

the schools website. 

 

If you have any immediate concerns, please speak with your child’s Class 

Teacher. 

 

 Next SEND  Surgery: Friday 3rd February 



St Jude’s  Wnter Bank 

To support families in the coming months, we have established the St Jude’s 

Winter Bank. The Winter Bank is for the entire school community, stocking 

cupboard essentials and warm wear for the winter months ahead. The Winter 

Bank collection is separate from our Food Bank collection for Harvest; it will 

remain in school for any families who need it in the coming months. If you 

require any items, please visit us at the school office. If you would like to make 

a donation, we will be collecting before and after half term. Thank you for your 

ongoing support during these challenging times. 

Please don’t forget  we are still accepting contributions for the Winter Bank. 

Your continued support is much appreciated. 

Thank you. 


